
 

 

 

 

 

14th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Year 9 Options Process  
 

The time has come to consider which Key Stage 4 courses are most appropriate for 
your child as they move into Year 10. This is an important time and we wish to 
ensure that you and your child are as informed as possible.  
 

This year, as part of the PD programme, students have been discussing the options 
process with staff as well as attending an Options Assembly on March 8th . 
There will also be a Year 9 Options Evening, which will take place on Wednesday 
March 29th between 5.30pm-7.30pm where there will be the opportunity for parents 
and students to meet the staff who will be delivering the GCSE courses to discuss 
the content. There will be two presentations for parents to attend if they wish at 
5.30pm and 6.30pm in the Hall. Additionally, students will be given a supporting 
booklet at Tutor time or in PD lessons with full course descriptions. 
 

Here is the link to the website: https://sspp.lincs.sch.uk/year-9-options/ 
  
On March 30th, a Microsoft Form will be emailed out to parents to be completed with 
option choices. We will ask students to select their three options from blocks 
given.  The deadline for this is Friday April 21st.  
 

Please contact the relevant Subject Leader directly if you have any specific 
questions about the course, or myself or Mrs. Carter, if you have questions about the 
Options process.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
  
D Barr 
 

D Barr  
Head of Year 9 
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